From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)

To: Daniel C Smith (daniel-c.smith@louisville.edu) (daniel-c.smith@louisville.edu
Subject: next pqc talk?

Date: Friday, September 16, 2016 11:18:00 AM

Daniel,

We don’t have anyone lined up in our pgc seminar for 2 weeks from today, Sep. 30", Do you want
to talk on Ding’s extension field ideas?
Dustin
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